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    The Daughters of Charity Services of San Antonio will 

receive funding from the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Child 

and Adult Care Food Program.  This funding enables Daughters of 

Charity Services to subsidize the cost of meals provided to the 

children enrolled in its early childhood education programs at 

DePaul Children’s Center and DePaul-Wesley Children’s Center. 

DePaul Children’s Center facility located at 3050 Golden Avenue, 

San Antonio, Texas 78211, DePaul-Wesley is located at 1418 

Fitch, San Antonio, Texas 78211 and copies of the eligibility 

criteria, which anyone may review. 

   Households must provide the following information on the 

application; all household member’s names; the social security 

number of the head of household (or other responsible adult); 

and all household members’ income by source, or the household’s 

food stamp or AFDC case number, if appropriate; and the 
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signature of an adult household member certifying that the 

information is correct. 

  Households must report increase of over $50 per month or $600 

per year in household income, and decrease in household size. If 

a household member becomes unemployed or if the household size 

increases, the household should contact the contractor. These 

changes may qualify children for reduced-price meals or free 

meals if the household income falls to or below the poverty 

level for household size. 

    Information households provide is confidential and will be 

used only to determine eligibility and verifying data. 

    In the child nutrition program administered by the U.S. 

Department of Agriculture, no child will be discriminated 

against because of race, color, sex, national origin, age, 

religion, political belief, or disability.  If you believe you 

have been discriminated against, write immediately to the 

Secretary of Agriculture, Washington, DC  20250. 

    For more information about the Daughters of Charity Services 

early childhood education program, call Elisa Romasanta, 

director of child development at 210-334-2320 
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